
Attachment #2 
 

COVID-19 Taskforce Washroom Response 

The outbreak of COVID-19 disrupted the operation and accessibility of many public 
facilities including washrooms, libraries and recreational centers. In order to ensure 
Edmontonians still had access to public washrooms, Administration worked with 
Boyle Street Ventures to provide washroom attendants at the following strategic 
locations around the city: 

  
1. Old Strathcona Public Washrooms  
2. Churchill Square Washrooms  
3. Dawson Park Washrooms  
4. Louise Mckinney Park Washrooms  
5. Kinsmen Park Washrooms  
6. Portable Washrooms at Expo Centre  
7. Portable Washrooms at Alberta Avenue  
8. The 100 Street Funicular. 

 
Attendants provided regular cleaning and ensured users accessed washrooms 
safely. This enhanced response was discontinued as of October 8, 2020. 
Administration continues to provide funding to support provision of attendants at 
Old Strathcona and Churchill Square public washrooms. 

Covid-19 Washroom Response Costs  
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Washroom/Facility Timeline Cost ($) 

Whyte Ave April 7 to October 8 126,000 

Churchill Square  April 8 to October 8 108,738 

Dawson Park April 22 to October 8   57,792 

Louise Mckinney Park April 22 to October 8   57,792 

Kinsmen Park May 13 to August 31   34,210 

Expo Center (portable washroom) May 7 to August 14   74,849 

Alberta Avenue (portable washroom) May 30 to September 8   75,180 

The 100 StreetFunicular July 1- July 31    13,440 

                                                                     Total $548,001 


